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Congratulations to our newest Level 1 
ski instructors: 
 

Kaitlyn Davey 
Maddie Egaas 
Alexina Bourdreaux-Allen 
Sean Mauck 
Josh Amos 
Alex Babcok 
Stephen Leach 
Sofia Bedners 
Jeff Whelan 
 
 
Great work to all of you; well 
deserved. As we head into exam 
season, make sure to support your 
fellow teammates taking exams or 
attending accredidation clinics!  
 
 

March 3rd – Snowboard Level 1 Exam 

March 4th and 5th – End of Winter Base Camp and High Camp 

March 12th – End of Nights  

 

 

 

March On! Adult Programs – Business Cards 

KEY DATES: 

To help drive Adult Programs Business (particularly in the 
afternoon) we have come up with business cards that instructors 
can hand out after their lessons. All details will be on the card and 
participants can redeem onsite at the sales office. More to come 

at line-ups! 

Today is the last day to complete your Continuous Listening Survey.  
 
 

Please take the time to share your thoughts and make your voice 
heard. This feedback is valuable to us and helps drive meaningful 
change. Follow this link to complete the survey by the end of the 

day, March 3rd.  
 

 

Continuous Listening Survey 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/mxhtth/29po23/mtege1__;!!FK2kAO7IF7m7Bw!rzDIqnNcHKYlJJrVrV7DydIzv9SRq14CowVebpUVplEScEsAJ_9jL4f-x6uVhDtexyx98jYZf80EQli_nMUXYxs7eARk0A4viu8$


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Educational Ascent, a one time educational 
scholarship for US-based team members, will 

open on Friday, March 10th.  
 
 
 

Visit epicpromise.com/ascent  
to learn more about  

this scholarship award from  
the EpicPromise Employee Foundation.  

 

Education Ascent 

 
It’s International Wash your Liners Week! 

Ok, maybe that is something we invented however, I 

think we have all noticed the area around the boot 

dryer is starting to get a bit of a smell. Please take 

your liners home and give them a wash this week. We 

will all be thankful! 

Wash your Liners Week! 

March Madness 

 
Don’t forget. March Madness is going on now.  

 
Upload one of your favorite 

winter phots or, put your 

sleuthing skills to the test by 

participating in the scavenger 

hunt! 

 

What a great way to have fun 

and potentially earn a prize! 

 

To learn more, click here! 

https://stevenspassstaff.insideepic.com/posts/news/mountain-madness-returns-for-a-3rd-year-february-27th-march-10th/

